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Note from Legal: The Federation of Canadian Municipalities' Legal Defence
Fund provides a cost-effective means for municipalities to bring forward legal
concerns of common interest. FCM has established a new long-term strategy
to recapitalize its Legal Defense Fund annually. The Legal Department
recommends that Council approve payment of the invoice from FCM for the
City's 2017 contribution to the FCM's Legal Defense Fund.

Copied to: 
   City Manager 
   Deputy City Manager 
   City Solicitor

In order to pay the attached 
invoice, a motion of Council 
is required.
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